
CASA Hosts Annual Volunteer Appreciation Dinner 

 

On Wednesday, April 26, 2023, CASA hosted their annual Volunteer Appreciation Dinner at the 
Par-A-Dice Hotel. 

The evening’s guest speaker was Kenneth Godbolt III.  He is a successful life-coach and 
motivational speaker from the area whose stories from his life growing up dealing with abuse, 
trauma and C-PTSD compelled the audience.  He has written about his inspiring life in his book 
Pain Trauma and Suicide:  How I Overcame. 

The history of CASA is built on volunteers.  From its inception, CASA has stood on the 
shoulders of thousands of volunteers throughout the country.  The volunteers are appointed by 
judges to advocate for the children’s best interest and stay with each case until it is closed, and 
the child is in a safe, permanent home. 

So, the evening celebrated our extraordinary volunteers and the crucial work they do on behalf 
of the many, many children in the 10th Judicial Circuit. 

 

 

 


